
 
 

 
 

 
Citizens Redistricting Commission 
1130 “K” Street 
Suite 101 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
July 18, 2011 
 
 
Dear Honorable Commissioners: 
 
On behalf of the California League of Conservation Voters Education Fund and our sister organization, 

the California League of Conservation Voters, we write again to express our awe at your undertaking and 

again overall complement you on the sensitive perspective you have taken in looking at environmental 

communities of interest while keeping them under a blanket of sound representation. 

We are however very concerned about the latest visualization of the Los Angeles Senate District (CRC 

20110713). 

Since the July 14th visualization, the composition of this district has taken a radical shift by moving out the 

communities of Santa Monica and Malibu, thus separating them from the Santa Monica Mountain watershed. 

This action will mean less stewardship of a vital and essential macro-environmental community of interest 

which has been our position since the beginning of this process.   

 

Placing ALL of Santa Monica back into the July 14th visualization would accomplish, in our view, the best fate 

for a true coastal and mountain eco-connected district. We ask for your gracious re-consideration of this 

matter. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
H. Eric Schockman, PhD    
Vice President, CLCV Education Fund 
 


